
 

January 14, 2018 
     Transform: I want to save more and spend less” Pastor Adam 
      Luke 12:13-21  

  
 

  

 

 
Today   6:00 pm   High School Youth Group @ the House  
 

Wednesday  9:00 am   Men’s Bible Study     
6:30 pm   Awana and Junior High Youth Group 

 

February 11    11:30 am Soup Luncheon 

 

       
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
“Q&A with God:  Don’t you care about them?” 

 Pastor Adam 
 Habakkuk 1:12-2:20 

 

 

It’s never too early to help with Operation Christmas Child.  We are collecting 
gently used or new sewing needles, scissors, tape measures, thread, prewashed 
material(at least ½ yard), and any other items to make sewing kits for shoeboxes.  
Please put in blue tub in closet in sanctuary. 
 

If you would be willing to help in Children’s Church on either of the following dates 
please let Maureen know: January 28 or February 18. 
 

Hey, GBC kids, we need your help. Starting in February each month we will 
choose a picture from the busy book coloring pages to be used as the slide 
backdrop during the offering. You may place completed pictures on the desk in 
the office. Please remember to sign your name.  
 

Feel free to pick up your copy of our annual 2017 financial reports from the table 
in the entry way. 

 


